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Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
It is our pleasure to invite you to be a part of a day of events celebrating free enterprise for the greater good. We at Harlem 
Children Society (HCS) are organizing a parade and Street Fair and Festival in the heart of Harlem on Saturday, October 
2nd 2010 involving local communities from across NYC boroughs. We expect a participation of more than 15,000 from 
across the city and region. 
 
At HCS we are dedicated to fostering the ambitions of students of immense talent and drive, who might otherwise never 
receive the opportunity to realize their dreams. HCS promotes innovative, extremely high-end, one-on-one, hands-on 
research programs in science, technology, engineering, mathematics (STEM) & allied fields. I founded the HCS – a not-for-
profit organization [501(c)(3)] in 2000, which has since become one of the highly sought-after programs, which pairs 
leading scientists, engineers and doctors in reputed institutions and universities. It also seeks to foster student awareness and 
desire to give back to their communities, sharing the gifts of knowledge and opportunity bestowed upon them with others 
less fortunate.  You can be a part of this Change.  
 
We count on your participation in taking ownership of this unique community happening in any way you deem comfortable. 
Your generosity and/or participation would be instrumental in the sustainability of our programs. Your tax deductable 
contribution ensures your business greater visibility on our promotional materials 
 
Please know that your support will positively impact the Harlem Children Society and the hundreds of students and families 
in our community. Don’t miss out on this event! If you are interested, please visit our website for complete details and 
registration and information at: www.HarlemChildrenSociety.org  
And at:     
http://www.harlemchildrensociety.org/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=637 
 
We encourage you to contact our offices at 646-643-8563 or 646-633-4645/4655 should you need more information. 
 
We look forward to your participation. 
 
Cordially, 
Dr. Sat Bhattacharya 
Founder, President & CEO 
Harlem Children Society 
 

“To think a boy from the Bronx would actually be working with doctors, scientists and researchers seems unrealistic, but 
HCS makes it possible.” 

∽ 
“HCS helped me make friends and form connections with people who are like me and share similar interests.” 

∽ 
“I gained the confidence and knowledge I will need in college.” 

∽ 
“My whole life, I have wished to be a doctor, and thanks to HCS, I’m now closer to achieving my dream.” 

∽ 
“Without this program, it would be impossible for inner city students like me to experience science firsthand.” 

∽ 
“I hope to lead future generations of students to participate in HCS.” 

∽  
“The experience that HCS offers: priceless…” 

∽  


